
KRUM LIBRARY ADVISORY BOARD MEETING NOTES 

Feb 25, 2021 

 

 
                  Meeting Started: 7:07 p.m. 

                            Meeting Ended: 7:33 p.m. 

 

Members Present:    Members Absent:  

 Charlotte Guest – Vice Chair 

 Donna O’Dania 

 Kelly Ring 

 Adrienne Pohrte – Chair  

       Austin Petersen 

Barbara Winch 

   

                       Donna Pierce- Librarian 

              

Visitors: Carol Turner, FOL President 

     Bradley McBride 

 

1. Barbara Winch motioned and Charlotte Guest seconded to accept the minutes from the 

last meeting as presented.  Motion passed unanimously. 

2. Friends of the Library 

a. Feel free to contact Carol Turner with questions about the Friends finances. 

b. The Christmas Basket Fundraiser made a profit of $335 and was very well 

received. 

c. The Friends are doing a Spring Fling Basket that includes crafts, outdoor lawn 

games, B-B-Que tools and apron, picnic supplies (salad container with plates, 

drink dispenser, collapsible cooler) along with decorations and a drone! 

3. Update from Library Director 

a. Monthly Statistics (attached) 

i. Visits are increasing, but still down from previous years.  This is due to 

not having the after-school teen programs, along with no in-person 

children’s programs. 

b. Summer Reading will still be mostly virtual, with a drop-in craft on Wednesdays 

and a drop-in STEM activity on Thursdays.  These will already be bagged so 

parent can either do them at the library or take them home. 

c. Update on Covid procedures 

i. So far, staff has been healthy.  We have had no issues with patrons using 

hand sanitizer or wearing masks. 

4. Adrienne Pohrte motioned to accept Mr. Bradley McBride as a new board member.  

Donna Arnold seconded the motion.  Motion passed unanimously. 

5. No input for calendars and newsletters. 

6. The library director updated the staff on how the library fared during the week of extreme 

cold weather.  The outside faucets were covered and the only issue was needing to re-

boot one of the two servers. 

Next meeting will be April 20th and will be held both in person and virtually.  

 

  


